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Picture Retake: Friday, Nov.15  
If you didn’t like your picture, you have another chance. Picture retake is 

coming to Stout on Friday, Nov. 15, 2019.  Practice a better smile! 

Stout Student Council meeting: today 

Stout Student Council will have the next meeting today, Wednesday 

October 30th. Permission slips need to be turned in to either Mrs. 

Klemetson or Mrs. Schulkey by then.  Information about the next 

meeting has been posted to the Student Council Google classroom. Thanks. Mrs. Klemetson 

and Mrs. Schulkey 

PBIS dodgeball tournament 
We will be taking teams for the dodgeball tournament 

for our first PBIS celebration. Please put together a 

team of 10-12 kids, who are eligible to participate in the 

celebration. Write their first and last name and the grade of 

the team.  We will have 4 teams from each grade 

participating.  If we have more than four teams submitted for 

a grade level, we will select the four participating teams randomly from a drawing.  Please give your 

team sheet to Mr. Haddad in room F-8. 

Competitive Cheer Team tryouts: Wed, Nov. 13 

Tryouts for the Stout Middle School Competitive Cheer Team will be held on 

Wednesday, November 13 at 3:00 pm. If you are interested in joining the 

team, please see Mrs. Wheble for questions. 

Boo Grams Sale: Oct. 17 - 30  
The Stout Cheer team is selling Boo Grams. The team will be selling them 

every day at lunch starting Thursday, Oct. 17th till Thursday, Oct. 30th. 

The grams are 50 cents each and will be delivered on Halloween in students’ 

last hour. At lunch, students will fill out a paper that will be delivered along 

with an airhead (candy) which is made in a nut free facility so it will be safe 

for all students. Please help support the Stout Cheer Team!!  

Weaam Alnamer stresses on the importance of planning: 

"If you are failing to plan then you are planning to fail!” 

Plan…Plan…plan… 
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Digital Divas Conference: Friday, Nov. 01, 2019 
On Friday, November 1st, 2019, and due to numbers' limitation, 

only 30 of Stout's 7th/8th girls will be attending the Digital 

Divas Conference at Eastern Michigan. This should be a great 

experience for our girls when planning for their future. 

Dentists R US free preventive dental services: Friday, Dec. 6 
For the 4th year in a row, Dentists R US is coming back to Stout Middle School to perform 

the following free preventive dental services: 

 Comprehensive dental exams 

 Dental cleaning 

 Fluoride treatments 

 X-Rays (if needed) 

 Sealants (when necessary) 

In addition, every participant will get a free toothbrush and an oral report will be sent home 

to the parents or guardians. 

Permission slips will be distributed to students to be filled out and returned to teacher, 

Mr. Sabra, or main office before Friday, December 06, 2019. 

A draw for an Android Tablet will be offered if we get 35 or more students to participate. 

Also, a staff luncheon will be provided for teachers if 75 or more students participate.  


